
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we enter the final week before a well-earned rest, I wanted to remind all families of the need to 
be aware of quarantining restrictions around overseas visits. It is possible that changes in destination 
restrictions will take effect when you are away, and we would need to be aware to ensure we can 
provide suitable remote learning whilst your son or daughter is self-isolating for 14 days. 

Please ensure we have details of any travel plans abroad, including return dates, so we can be 
proactive in supporting you. This is best communicated to us either via Cognita Connect or via 
info@hydesville.com. 

The link below takes you to the relevant government website, where details of countries without a 
quarantine imposed are listed. It should always contain the up-to-date list of such locations. 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-travel-corridors?priority-taxon=774cee22-
d896-44c1-a611-e3109cce8eae 

Kind regards 

Mr Honey 

Headmaster 
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